
 
 
 

Purpose of Report 
 

Attached to this report is the proposed Audit Committee Work Programme for the 
remainder of 2023/24 and for the year ahead, 2024/25. 
 
Executive Summary 
 
The proposed Audit Committee Work Programme is subject to regular review by the 
Committee. Attached at Appendix 1 is the suggested programme of work going forward. 
 
The report will be presented by the Head of Internal Audit and Counter Fraud. 

 
Recommendations 
 
That Members of the Audit Committee endorse the proposed Audit Committee Work 
Programme.  
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